Fellowship Regarding the Winter 2026 Italy Olympic Distribution

Dear brothers and sisters in the Lord’s recovery,

The Olympics are returning to Europe in winter 2026, to be held in Milan and Cortina
d'Ampezzo, Italy, on February 6-22, 2026. A Torch Relay will also take place
throughout Italy beginning on December 6, 2025 in Rome and concluding on February
6, 2026 in Milan.

Based on our recent history in France through the 2024 Torch Relay and Summer
Olympics, we believe this is a special opportunity for the Lord to advance in Europe, this
time in the crucial nation of Italy. Surely in light of world events, we recognize this as an
arrangement of the Lord requiring our cooperation.

There has been much prayer and fellowship concerning how we should respond. Out of
this fellowship, there is a feeling to invite saints to join gospel trips during the Torch
Relay and Olympic Games. In addition, our experience shows that workers will also be
needed in an ongoing way, with migration an important consideration. This letter is to
notify you of this coming need and opportunity. We invite your participation in the
following ways:

Praying
We ask the saints throughout His recovery to pray:

e That the Lord be wisdom to His Body in taking advantage of this opportunity
to sow Christ as the seed of the kingdom into many who attend these events.

e That the Lord will use the coming months to prepare the hearts of many
seeking ones to receive Christ in His word and be added to the Lord’s testimony
in Italy.

e That the Lord will grace the serving saints to prepare the most effective
ministry publications for distribution to the seeking ones.

e That the Lord will blend the saints together for the spreading of the lampstands in
Italy and further His move in His recovery.

Giving
Saints who are burdened to give for the Olympic distribution and other expenses can
give through LME by following instructions at lordsmove.org/offerings.html.
Designate offerings for “Italy Olympics.”



Going

In the coming days, workers will be needed for the harvest. Now is the time to seek the
Lord’s leading through prayer and fellowship with the leading brothers in your locality
about joining one of the distribution trips or possibly migrating to Italy to meet the Lord’s
need there long-term. Further details about the trips and how to sign up are
forthcoming. May the Lord use this time to advance His kingdom and His interests in
Italy.

In Christ,

The brothers coordinating for the Lord’s move in Italy



